
Year 2 – English Homework 
 

Welcome back to school and the start of a new term. To help you understand what we have 

been learning this week I would like you to complete the following sentences into your 

homework book. 

Practise the spellings given as there will be a spelling test on Fridays. 

I would also like you to spend some time reading with an adult at home and to write this 

down in the reading record tracking sheet in the front of your homework book. 

 

Remember homework is due in on WEDNESDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Write the following sentences into your homework book. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Read the following story and answer the questions in your homework book. 

 

 

 

 


